
COMPANY NEWS

July 30, 2013

To: Tennessee Agents

Re: Website

Earlier this month, an Underwriting Bulletin went out regarding a change to Premium Rates for Title

Insurance Policies and Endorsements for Shelby County. This change becomes effective August

1, 2013.

As a result of this change, the calculator on our website will be updated on August 1 to reflect the

new rates. Also if you use ValleyRite to prepare your Policy Report, it will reflect a new premium

rate if a policy date is after August 1, 2013, and if a policy date is before August 1, 2013, it will

reflect an old premium rate for Shelby County.

The Tennessee Underwriting Practices Manual has been updated to include the revised rates. It

is located in the “For The Agent” Section.

COMMENTS OR QUESTIONS

For comments or questions, please feel to call the Agency Department at 601-969-0222 or 1-800-

647-2124. 
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